
 x  

E r i c  K u e h n l  ( V i c e  P r e s i d e n t  o f  C u r r i c u l u m )  online   
Robert Cormia (Secretary/Treasurer)  x 
 
APPR  
Brian Murphy     absent  
BSS: 
Mona Rawal     4006 (late) 
Sam Connell     4006 
CNSL: 
Luis Carrillo     4006 
Tracee Cunningham     on campus (Zoom)  
DRC/VRC: 
Mayra Palmerin-Aguilera    online  
FA/Comm 
Ché Meneses     4006 
Kate Jordahl     online 
HSH: 
Rachelle Campbell    absent 
vacant 
KA: 
Katy Ripp     online 
Kelly Edwards     online 
LA: 
Stephanie Chan    4006 
Rocio Giraldez Betron    online 
LRC: 
Kimberly Escamilla    online 
Mary Thomas     4006 
STEM: 
Sara Cooper     4006 
Matthew Litrus    online 



PT Reps: 
Ellen Judd     4006 
Roxanne Cnudde    absent 
 
Other Members:  
 
ASFC: 
Skye Bridges     absent 
Classified: 
Janie Garcia     online 
FacAssoc: 



Joel shared that projects start with meeting with the design team, stakeholders (community, 
faculty, students, etc.) This meeting asks what are the project goals? What is the budget? Once 
started, what is the communications path with stakeholders? 
 
Two restrooms are becoming all gender; we’re drawing on the contingency budget for that. The 
project is currently with the Division of the State Architect (DSA). All gender restrooms will be at 
the main library and at the 8300 building. Bathrooms have a large number of stalls.  
 
The second big project is the accessibility of the Football stadium. Projects will clear debris and 
repave asphalt, and create spaces for wheelchairs and companion seating. There are 
accessibility issues in other areas of campus. There is a path that will be going over a roof. Some 
of the work will be done over summer to avoid disruption of student activities, ensuring that 

 



 
Sara asked about how the money was allocated or approved for the license plate reader.  Joel 
responded that there are three pots of money, one pot of money for Foothill, one for De Anza, 
and one for the FHDA-CCD District. The license plate reader was funded with District money. 
 
Student affairs activities update 
 
Catalina Rodriguez introduced herself. Catalina previously worked with the student affairs 
office. In February 2022 Leticia went on leave, Catalina took the interim position. Students have 
come to Catalina with concerns about how other students have caused them to feel unsafe. 
Catalina shared that if a faculty hears of something “off”, to please report it to her office. It 





Canvas LMS, and we will not renew the TracDat contract. There was overwhelming agreement. 
Seeking feedback and approval of the resolution at the next senate meeting. 
 
Website redesign update 
 
Simon gave a quick update of the website redesign project. Simon shared that we’ve decided 
on a vendor (Carnegie contact). 140 (people) provided input and comments on what would be 
useful, the vendor is providing wireframes. Future goals of the website are two 1) drive 
enrollment, 2) be more accessible (ADA) and welcoming 3) graphic, image, and video. Current 
website is very cluttered. The future website needs to be more mobile oriented. Want the 
website redesign process to be “interactive”. Simon shared his excitement about the new 
wireframes, and the next version of the website will be vastly improved. Hoped we could be 


